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Dear Terry and Laura,
 
On Monday, November 6, the NMS Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a proposal to
revise the BA-Biochemistry.
 
I am happy to report that the Panel unanimously approved the revision. There were three
comments:

P. 2: Typos: “Affects outside the proposing unit: There should not be any significant affects
outside. . . ” This should read “effects.”
P. 3: “The proposed change has strong support from the Department staff Undergraduate
Advisors who learn directly from students the desirability of majoring in biochemistry but the
concern over the mathematics, physics, and physical biochemistry requirements of the B.S.
degree.” Statement seems to be lacking some words. Also, did you mean to say “B.S.” in this
sentence or was the intention to refer to the “B.A.”?
The Council on Academic Affairs does not want any changes to be posted until these are fully
approved by that body. Request to not yet post the proposed changes on the departmental
website https://chemistry.osu.edu/undergrad/biochem/requirements

 
The proposal will likely be reviewed at the full ASC Curriculum Committee (ASCC) meeting on Friday
of next week (Nov. 17). (The agenda for that meeting will be set tomorrow so I will know tomorrow
for sure.)
 
Meanwhile, a revision that addresses the first two bullet points above can be e-mailed to me & that
version will be the one considered by the ASCC (and then forwarded to CAA).
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact Chuck
Daniels (faculty Chair of the NMS Panel; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
My best,
Bernadette
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Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303

mailto:vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu
mailto:gustafson.5@osu.edu
mailto:sutherland.118@osu.edu
mailto:daniels.7@osu.edu
mailto:haddad.2@osu.edu
https://chemistry.osu.edu/undergrad/biochem/requirements

@ ‘THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY





http://asccas.osu.edu
 
 

http://asccas.osu.edu/

